
Hello,
As a Willamette Riverfront homeowner I strongly oppose this bill and continued restrictions of boating and towed watersports. I have 
lived on this river my whole life and am saddened that a vocal minority continues to attack the way of life that so many of us 
riverfront homeowners have come to enjoy. 
There is no compelling scientific data to support the argument that wake boats  cause erosion- we all know the main threat and 
cause of erosion is seasonal rise and fall of the river. 
Please don’t further confuse or restrict access to our precious waterway. Enforce the current rules and stop pushing this 
unnecessary legislation. 
Respectfully,
Rachael and Nick Fisher


